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Dear Class of 2003: 
 
 We can’t believe 2010 is here and January has already come and gone.  It seems like 
yesterday we arrived on campus as freshman to listen as President Ford addressed our class rung 
us in as a historic class. 
 
 Now, over 10 years later, we lead established lives all over the country and world as 
doctors, lawyers, business professionals, educators and artists.  Our imprint as a class at Wabash 
is firm and the college needs our help to spread the fame of her honored name.  Specifically 
what we’d like to ask of you in this class letter is to help with recruiting efforts at the college. 
 
Colleges That Change Lives: 
Do you remember when Wabash was identified in Loren Pope’s Book “Colleges that Change 
Lives?”  Do you remember how it felt to be associated with such a place that earned recognition 
by this respected organization? 
 
Well the colleges identified in the book have teamed together to go on a nationwide college fair 
tour.   
 
Provided is some great information about those colleges, including Wabash and the information 
behind why each school was selected.  You’ll be able to find when the tour may be running 
through an area in which you live in case you want to stop by and say hello to the Wabash team. 
 
http://www.ctcl.org/  
 
This leads to…helping the College with recruiting efforts: 
One of the real opportunities you have to support the college is with its recruiting efforts.  
Attached below is the web-link to Wabash’s website where you can refer students you feel 
would be a good fit for Wabash.  It only takes a few minutes to fill out the needed information to 
have a member of the admissions team contact your referred student.   
 
Please use this as you think about students who you would like to see attend Wabash. 
http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/student/refer  
 
 
 
 
 



Class Notes: 
 
Joshua Wilson 2003 (joshua.wilson03 - joshuawilson5274@gmail.com) has submitted the 
following class note online...  
Greetings; I changed jobs in December of 2009 and became an R&D manager for Carlisle Tire & 
Wheel. I am temporarily located in Carlisle, PA the burial site of the Revolutionary War Hero, 
Molly Pitcher. It is one of the few places I've lived that predate Wabash College and I have 
enjoyed the richness of the local heritage as much as I did Wabash's. By the summer of 2010, I 
will be relocating permanently to Jackson, TN which is about half way between Memphis & 
Nashville. If you find yourself in the area, be sure to reach out. You can reach me at  
731-394-6735. Best regards, Joshua Wilson Class of 2003  
 
 
Closing: 
We look forward to hearing from you more in the future!  Please provide us your class 
updates…who’s getting married, having children, being promoted or changing careers???  Let us 
know.  We want to celebrate you. 
 
In Wabash,  
 
Scott, Karl and Kip 
                                                                                         


